
Message from the HGCAA President 

February 2019 

 

 

Already it is February, so as we embark on this new year, what plans have you made for 2019? 

My kids had a pretty long Christmas break, and as it was winding up, I realized that in just a couple 

weeks, they had a three-day weekend, Martin Luther King Jr. day.  And again, it is on the calendar for 

another three-day weekend, President’s day.  I really enjoy these extra days with my kids, but it begs 

to remind me how fast time flies.  I don’t think anyone needs to be re-told to enjoy your children while 

they are young, but time really does go by fast. My wife says that time is measured in pay periods!  In 

acknowledgement of that fact, it is important to not only make your plans, be it for your family, or your 

business, but to make a plan to execute your plan.   

 

At minimum, I will be planning the HGCAA year for speakers and locations.  Our next meeting is 

Thursday February 14th at Anixter North on Rankin Road. 

 

We are expecting Mitch Reitman with Reitman Consulting for our guest speaker.  He will be 

addressing tax topics, timely for this season of the year.  Bring your questions!  

 

Our January meeting had very good attendance.  We tried a new location at Security Data Supply, 

located at 10202 Fairbanks North Houston Road, Houston, TX  77064.  Security Data Supply is 

employee owned and offers fresh options in meeting your supply needs.  Be sure to check them out. 

 

Please remember, our associate members support us, so please support them. 

And if you are not coming to meetings, you are missing out on CEU’s, great speakers, networking 

opportunities, and lots of inside information. 

 

As your president, I welcome any topics or issues for discussion or suggestions for improving this 

association.  Contact me anytime at president@hgcaa.org 

 
 
 
 
Van Mayorga 
HGCAA President 
 


